
 

Due to allergies within the school 

NO KIWI should be brought to 

school for lunch or snack.   

Parents should also check that 

drinks/snacks and other  

products do not   

contain any Kiwi. 

As a Health and Safety Issue we  

appreciate your cooperation in this  

to keep everyone safe! 

 We also have children with nut  

allergies including hazelnuts and pine 

nuts, therefore NO NUTS should be 

brought to school for lunch or snack 

Please also check that other snacks 

do not contain nuts such as spreads, 

cereal bars,  sweets and choclolate. 

Health and Safety is paramount and 

we appreciate your help to keep  

everyone safe! 


